
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PLYMOUTH

LNTM No 39/16

SUTTON HARBOUR LOCK MAINTENANCE INFORMATION

1.         This notice is issued for information by the Queens Harbour Master Plymouth on behalf of the Sutton Harbour
Harbour Master

2.         Essential works will be undertaken on Sutton Lock from 26th September for a period of approximately 2
weeks.

Work is being carried out on the lock seals as part of the maintenance programme carried out by the EA. 

3.         The lock will be closed to all traffic from 0700 – 1900 on 26th – 30th September and 3rd – 7th October
inclusive.

4.         Further information can be found on the Sutton Harbour website:

http://www.suttonharbourmarina.com/lock-freeflow-guide or by contacting Sutton Harbour Lock on 01752 204732.

5.         Cancel this PLNTM 10th October 2016.

 Monday 26th September 2016

Monday 26 Sep 2016 
C NECKER 
Queen's Harbour Master Plymouth 
 

http://www.suttonharbourmarina.com/lock-freeflow-guide

